From: NOREPLY@cityofrehoboth.com <no-reply@onsolve.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 1:54 PM

To: Carol Everhart <Carol@beach-fun.com>

Subject: Rehoboth Beach, City of, DE notification

Good afternoon, this is Mayor Paul Kuhns.

In a continuing effort to reopen the City the beach and Boardwalk were opened today. This cautionary
approach to rollout my framework for reopening includes exercise only on the beach, and dog walking
on the beach through May 21st. Masks are required on both the beach and the Boardwalk along with
social distancing, keeping to the 6 foot guidelines for separation.

Yesterday, Governor Carney announced even more good news with the reopening of all beaches in
Delaware next Friday, May 22nd, to swimming and sunbathing. Again, social distancing and facial
coverings will be required on the Boardwalk while facial coverings are recommended on the beach.

Although short-term rentals, including hotel occupancy, are still not permitted, | am encouraged that
these, too, will be opening up soon. | am taking proactive steps to urge the Governor to ease restrictions
for those who own second homes and wish to come here from out of state.

It is important for all of us to be mindful that the virus remains active and we must continue to be
cautious in our actions to prevent the spread by staying safe, cover our faces and follow social distancing
guidelines.



